
Water District 3 Water Tank at Van Dorns Corners and Iradell 
Guardrail Installation & Project Close Out Updates 

• Guardrail installation completed on 1/6/2022 
• MRB will be working on project close out documents   

o EFC reimbursement will occur after close out process is complete 
o A non-skid surface will be installed by Aquastore when temperatures are higher (likely at time 

of anode bag replacement scheduled for this year). 

                    

        

 

              


